
Hello my awesome CCCA families! 

 

Here is the email that you all are waiting for... maybe not... but I hope to answer all of your questions 

as we deal with something that we have never dealt with before.  First of all.... school is not 

over!  Even though students are not entering our building every day... teachers will still be lesson 

planning, grading, and assessing progress, so you are not going to become homeschool teachers... 

you will continue to monitor their work.. just like you always do.  

 

Teachers will be using schoolworx to upload any assignments or pre-recorded lessons or 

powerpoints.  Also, I am asking that you log into Zoom or kids with phones can get the app because 

this is a video calling app where teachers can set up a time for students to log in and watch the 

lesson (especially useful for math and high school science).  I have asked teachers to think outside 

the box... so do not be surprised when you see some real-life skills being implemented and 

grading.  Don't worry about technology though... it's not all going to be digital... there will be some 

book work too, but we are balancing it all.  The work your students had these past couple of weeks 

will be extended until April 13th.  Teachers will have their new assignments ready to go for the week 

of the 13th.   

 

There will be a very important day of each week where I will need your help.  Mondays will be the 

pickup/drop off day each week where you... or your child driver... will need to drop off work and pick 

up any new work each week.  It will be like you are dropping off your students.   We will be there 

from 7:00 am- 5:30 pm with tables set up in the office by grade, so you drop off whatever work is due 

and pick up whatever is there.  Please abide by this... we are doing our best to not have a lot of 

contact.   

 

Teachers will have all grades in by Friday of each week.  They will be available for you to contact via 

email or messenger or text... same as the regular school year.  Office hours will be limited so please 

do not call the school expecting an immediate response. 

 

Tuition will still be collected for April and May.  Mrs. Vicky will be in the office each Monday so on 

April 13th you may all pay tuition for April (no late charges of course).  Also, the re-enrollment fee is 

still $75.00 for the rest of this year!  You can always call her at school on Mondays and pay with a 

card over the phone. 


